
Fact Sheet
WHAT:  PLANiTULSA is a once-in-a-generation, community-wide planning effort that gives 
residents an opportunity to shape the future of the city through the development of a new 
Comprehensive Plan. 

WHO:  The PLANiTULSA team, appointed by Mayor Kathy Taylor, includes two citizen 
committees made up of more than 100 people who will help guide the planning process 
and get Tulsans involved in the plan’s formation.  A full list of participants can be found at 
www.PLANiTULSA.org.  Portland-based Fregonese and Associates, one of the most respected 
comprehensive planning firms in the country, serves as lead consultant.  Funding sources for 
the plan come from the City of Tulsa, Tulsa County and the Tulsa Community Foundation. 

WHEN:  Launched in May 2008, the planning process will take between 18 months and two 
years.  Hands-on, citywide workshops are set for Sept. 22 and 23 at the Greenwood Cultural 
Center and BOK Center, respectively.  Nine small area workshops will follow in late 2008 and 
early 2009.  Ideas gained from the public workshops will become the foundation of the new 
Comprehensive Plan. 

WHY:  Tulsa’s current Comprehensive Plan is 30 years old and needs to be updated.  A new 
Comprehensive Plan will guide the future physical development of the city, impacting 
almost every aspect of its residents’ lives.  Plan policies provide a framework within which 
individuals, businesses and public officials can make decisions that are consistent with the 
community’s vision and objectives.  

CONTACT:  
Marnie Ducato
Rex Public Relations
401 S. Boston, Suite 2300
Tulsa, OK  74103
(918) 599-0029
marnie@rexpr.com

For more information, visit www.PLANiTULSA.org or
call the PLANiTULSA info line at (918) 576-5684.

It’s Tulsa’s turn to come together for a vision of the future.
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